From:

Cavanagh, Ruth

Sent:

Sunday, June 15, 2025 3:28 PM

To:

SRV adminassist; SRV fiscalofficer; Cavanagh, Ruth; SRV Mayor; Porter, Mark; SRV building;

dhocevar@outlook.com

Subject:

Building minutes, 6-12-25

Building Committee meeting, sunshined, was called to order at 8:00am, Thursday, June 12, 2025. Attending: Cavanagh, Porter, Koons, Building folks: Hocevar, Griswold, Troyer.

Griswold and Troyer, purging old records per ORC requirements. Discussed calling residents to give them a week to come pick up record, if interested.

Griswold informed that Septic tank software, established by Al Randall 30 years ago, is now obsolete, unstable. GCHDAC requirement to update same.

Iworq training to begin on 6/13. This follows the end of CityForce. The residents can't interface, only cash or checks are accepted, hard copies of plans are still needed.

Hocevar discussed various properties having current issues, all in process, after Cavanagh asked. Also talked about limitations on parking RV's in driveways. Former Burntwood restaurant to open in 2026, called Steak.

Oldest remaining historical home, built by Tabor Warren, c. 1840, sold at auction the end of May. Grass has not been mowed this year.

Mayor stated still hoping for more residents to volunteer to serve on SRV Boards.

Move to adjourn by Porter, second by Cavanagh at 8:50am.

Respectfully submitted,

Ruth Cavanagh

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone Get Outlook for Android